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Martin P. Sullivan 
Direct: (202) 503-1704 

msullivan@sullivanbarros.com 
 

 
October 30, 2019 
 
Uvia IZIS 
 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4P

th
P Street, NW 

Suite 210S 
Washington, DC  20001 
 

Re: Request to Postpone the Hearing; BZA Case No. 20065  
 

Dear Members of the Board: 
 
 I am writing on behalf of the Applicant in the above-referenced case to request a postponement of the 
hearing date from November 20, 2019 to January 29, 2020. The Applicant has discovered that the site has 
significant public space and grading issues which require the Applicant to work with DDOT and DCRA to 
resolve. The resolution of these issues could impact the configuration or location of the proposed building, 
and the Applicant therefore hopes to have them resolved before coming before the Board. 
 
 Thank you for considering this request. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

        
       Martin P. Sullivan     

 
 
 
  
cc:  Jacqueline Manning, Chairperson  

5C04@anc.dc.gov 
     
Yolanda Odunsi, SMD 
5C07@anc.dc.gov 
 
Steve Cochran  
Office of Planning  
Stephen.cochran@dc.gov  
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